
 
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2017-18 
 
 
 

Tuesday, August 29, 2017 - 7:00 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Chris Snyder, Jen Fisher, Jim 
Murtin, Christina Fish 
Absent:  Emily Brockmann, Kimberly MacDonald 
 
Discussion:  

1. Dwayne Prosceno reported one of the Capital Projects were completed over the summer. 
2. Chris Snyder reported on Crisis training that he attended this summer.  For a few hundred 

dollars Chris Snyder stated a fellow from the training would re-write our safety procedures. 
3. A discussion about fire alarms followed – We have had 12 false alarms since January 2017. 

    
Meeting adjourned at 7:37 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


